
 
 

 

MODD Content Self-Registration Portal 
Reporting for VBP DSP Training 

 
The Division is streamlining access to essential information for providers using the 
MODD Content Self-Registration Portal by providing detailed provider reports for the 
Value Based Payments (VBP) Direct Support Professional (DSP) Training Plan. 
These reports will allow providers to closely monitor and manage the progress of 
staff using the self-registration portal to access the training plan. These 
comprehensive reports include credit hours earned by learners and tailors output 
data for each individual. 
 
Providers using the MODD Content Self-Registration Portal that would like to receive 
training plan reports should email the VBP mailbox at DMHDD.VBP@dmh.mo.gov; 
include Self-Registration Portal Report in the subject line.  
 
Providers with their own Relias sub-portal that would like assistance in setting up 
reports, email the VBP mailbox at DMHDD.VBP@dmh.mo.gov; include Sub-portal 
Reports in the subject line. 
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